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Building Staking Policy 
 

 A building staking is required for any new residential and commercial 

construction in the Town of Lampman, as part of the Building Permit approval, to 

be carried out and completed by a qualified surveyor/surveying company 

contracted by the Town of Lampman.   The Town of Lampman shall allow the 

surveyor/surveying company to stake the building using a six (6) inch (15 cm) 

buffer zone from the minimum setbacks required in accordance with the Town of 

Lampman Zoning Bylaw. 

 Any costs associated with obtaining the required building staking and 

resulting Real Property Report shall be the responsibility of the landowner.     
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